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From: Victoria.James105@mod.gov.uk
Sent: 18 April 2024 16:19
To: _planningadvice
Subject: 20240418_MOD_Response_ H19-0329-24

FAO: Mark Niland. 

Thank you for consulting the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on Full Planning Application reference H19-0329-24. 
The Defence Infrastructure Organisation (DIO) Safeguarding Team represents the MOD as a consultee in UK planning 
and energy consenting systems to ensure that development does not compromise or degrade the operation of 
defence sites such as aerodromes, explosives storage sites, air weapon ranges, and technical sites or training 
resources such as the Military Low Flying System.  
I can confirm that, following review of the application documents, the proposed development falls outside of MOD 
safeguarded areas and does not affect other defence interests.  The MOD, therefore, has no objection to the 
development proposed.  
I trust this is clear however should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.   

Best wishes, 

Vicki James I Estates-Safeguarding Officer 

Defence Infrastructure Organisation 
Estates | Safeguarding 
DIO Head Office | St George's House | DMS Whittington | Lichfield | Staffordshire | WS14 9PY 
Email: victoria.james105@mod.gov.uk 

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is suspicious please forward to 
Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email. 


